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LLA LAUNCHES NEW CAREERS SITE 
 
The Louisiana Legislative Auditor launched a new careers website today.  
 
The updated and redesigned functionality of the portal allows candidates to easily and seamlessly 
search for LLA jobs, create job profiles and job search agents, and submit applications and 
resumes. The redesign focused on updating technology to improve ease of use as well as creating 
an interface that is more visually appealing and engaging.   
 
The site’s responsive Web design is optimized for use on both desktop computers and mobile 
devices. 
 
Enhanced resources on the site located at www.LLAJobs.com, include: 
 

 an expanded FAQs section, providing fast and thorough answers to most job 
search inquiries; and 

 an interactive “See Where You Fit In” drag-and-drop chart that allows job seekers 
to quickly assess which department is best suited to their particular skill set and 
experience.   

LLA employs a mix of professionals including CPAs, public and business administrators, 
attorneys, computer analysts, IT auditors and others.  It is also one of the largest employers of 
public accountants and analysts in the state. 
 
 

For more information, contact: 
Daryl G. Purpera, CPA, CFE 

Legislative Auditor 
225-339-3800 

 
 

On Twitter:  Come work for us! LLA launches new careers site. 

http://www.llajobs.com/

